KENT STATE

UNTITVERSITY
October 11, 2024

Surinder Singh
Village Lehlan

Patiala, Punjab 140602
India

Dear Surinder,

Congratulations! We are pleased to offer you First-Year Freshman admission to Kent State University within
the Business Management - BBA major beginning in the Spring 2025 semester. On behalf of our faculty and
staff, welcome to the Kent State University community.

For more than 110 years, Kent State has been helping students just like you earn their degrees and create bright
futures. As a newly admitted student to Kent State, there’s so much to be excited about — from our nationally
ranked degree programs to our award-winning student support services. We can confidently and proudly say
that now, more than ever, is the perfect time to be part of the Golden Flashes family.

From the moment you arrive at Kent State until the time you walk across the stage at your commencement
ceremony, you’re going to feel welcomed, encouraged and supported because everyone at Kent State is
dedicated to your success. We can’t wait to officially call you a Golden Flash! There is truly something special
about being part of the Kent State family.

You will receive information from the I-20 team pertaining to student visa acquisition through email after you
receive your Flashline credentials.

Soon you will receive your Flashline username at your primary email address. We will continue to
communicate with you via email regarding your next steps for enrollment. When your tuition is assessed, it will
be calculated at the Out of State Resident rate.

Congratulations again and welcome to Kent State University. Go Flashes!

Sincerely,

Salma Benhaida
Director, International Recruitment & Admissions
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